
June 10th, 1927

Professor A, s. Ferguson, 
Armstrong College, 
Newcastle-on-Tyne, 
England.

Dear Professor Ferguson:-
(?he other day I received 

a letter from Mr. James Dickinson, enclosing one 
from you dated August. 9th,1926, or September 8th, 
the same year, depending on what 9-B-26 stands for.

I remember very well my 
correspondence with you when you were at Cueenfs.

T!r. Dickinson writes that 
he is likely to be here about the 1st of July. I 
have written him saying that if I am in the city 
v,hen he comes 1 shall be vory glad to see him, but 
I am more than likely to be getting a little salmon 
fishing about that time.

7'ith all good wishes, I ram.

Yours faithfully.

Prinoipal


